
 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
DARLTON TO DUNHAM ON TRENT 
PROPOSED NEW 50MPH SPEED LIMIT (TRO 1252) 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
introduce a new 50mph speed limit on the A57 between Darlton and Dunham on Trent. The proposed 
speed limit is designed to improve highway safety along this route.   The proposals will be advertised, 
and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the proposals (drawing number H/GC/3511/02) is 
attached along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Before proceeding further with these proposed speed limit changes, I wish to consider the views of 
residents and organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form 
of an objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the 
County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on these proposals should 
reach me by 17th day of March 2021. 
 
All comments/objections should be sent to either the e-mail address or postal address below. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy 
Notice:www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Gerard Comer  
Highway Design Officer 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
 
Tel: 0115 8042231 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 

   

  

My ref: H/GC/TRO 1252 

Date: 22nd February 2021 
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